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14th December 2023 

           

Early Years Museum – Wednesday 7th February 2024 

 

Dear Families of Nursery and Reception, 

 

We are delighted to announce that we will be converting our classrooms into a museum on 

Wednesday 7th February 2024 to showcase some of the children’s learning that has been taking 

place since September 2023.  

 

This is a great opportunity for parents/carers to come into the classroom with your child to 

observe the displayed pieces of work and to look through your child’s learning journey book 

together.  

 

Reception classrooms will be open from 3.10pm - 3.45pm  

Nursery classroom will be open from 3.30 - 4.00pm 

 

The children have worked extremely hard in their learning so far this year and are really proud of 

their achievements. It would be great to see as many parents/carers as possible to make this 

event a success. 

 

If you have any questions, please speak to a member of the EY team. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Becks Parker 

Nursery Teacher and EYFS Lead  

 


